Special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Newark Valley was held Tuesday evening, August 17, 2010 at 7:00 PM in the Municipal Building. Present were:



Mayor



James Tornatore


Trustees


Lori DeHaas, Dennis Carlin


Clerk/Treasurer

Mertie Pozzi



Attorney


Frank Como



Guests



See Sheet

Absent 




Fred Blee, Morgan Inderwies
Public Hearing was called to order by the Mayor at 7:00 PM. 

Discussion concerning unsafe building at 28 Rewey Ave. Out of Public Hearing at 7:27 PM. Into regular meeting. The Attorney suggested waiting 35 days from the date of mailing to begin the demolition process. Meeting set for September 21, 2010 to determine status of how to proceed.
RESOLUTION # 49-10
28 Rewey Ave. (copy attached) adopted with a motion by DeHaas, seconded by Carlin. Roll call vote. DeHaas, Carlin, and Tornatore – Yes. 0 – No.  Carried.

Trustee DeHaas asked about the public hearing on the procurement policy. Attorney stated that we did not have enough time to bring it forward. We will bring it forward at the September 14th meeting.
Motion by DeHaas, seconded by Carlin to adjourn at 8:05 PM. Carried.

Mertie Pozzi

Clerk-Treasurer

